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PRESS RELEASE

Tiger Chicken and Ribs Opens Second Location in Downtown

Belleville

Belleville, Ontario, August 6, 2021 - Tiger Chicken and Ribs has seen great success in their
Trenton location, offering different flavours and broadening customer's food horizons. Now
expanding to Belleville, Tiger Chicken and Ribs will be open for lunch and dinner and is
excited to serve their Belleville fans and soon-to-be-fans. The restaurant has just officially

opened their location at 190 Front Street in the Downtown District.

Tiger Chicken and Ribs is a family-style restaurant. They offer quality food at a great price
where you can enjoy anything from their famous chicken and ribs to pasta, burgers and so

much more.

Owner Soma Kugan has been in the restaurant business for over 20 years now. He started off
as a dishwasher and worked his way up to supervisor, manager and finally as an owner of his

own restaurants. This is a job he is passionate about and that he very much enjoys.

On Friday, August 6, Owner Soma Kugan was joined by MPP Todd Smith, Mayor Mitch
Panciuk, Councillor Allsopp, Councillor Feeney, Councillor Malette, Councillor Thompson,
Councillor Carr, Councillor Sandison, City of Belleville staff, Lisa Grills and Peter Kempenaar
from the Belleville Chamber of Commerce and Luisa Sorrentino, Sara Behring and Tiffany
Spencer from the Downtown District BIA for an official ribbon cutting and grand opening

ceremony.

Soma chose to open the second location in the Downtown District because of the demand

for a second location, and the perfect space becoming available.

“We chose to open in Downtown Belleville because we love the city,” says Soma. “It has a
small-town vibe, but is also bustling with excitement. There is always something going on

and we very much wanted to be a part of that excitement.”
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Soma’s plans for the new location are simple. They want to continue to make great food,
meet new people and welcome familiar faces like they have done for the past four years in

Trenton.

Follow Tiger Chicken and Ribs on Facebook at @tigerchickenandribs or visit them online at

tigerchickenandribs.com.

For more information please contact:
Tiffany Spencer, Media & Marketing Officer (Maternity leave for Kelsey Moniz)
e-mail: hello@downtownbelleville.ca

Phone: 613-968-2242
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